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Submitted on Mon, 06/26/2023 - 21:15
Submission # 450

Submitted values are:

Name
Emily Zhang

Address
7388 Machperson Ave
Burnaby. V5J0A1

Email address

Rezoning application or bylaw number
22-01

Submission
On the lot 7118 Macpherson there are a row of pines trees. Please do not cut them down. Instead use it as part of the new complex green space.
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